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The children’s reading folders need to be returned every Wednesday

so they can be changed ready for the weekend. 

Your child’s reading folder should contain their reading book, yellow 

reading record, pink sound book, sound box and their library book.

Thank you!

Welcome back, I hope you had a lovely half term holiday.

Thank you for sharing the photos for the children’s Monday News

session, they have really enjoyed talking about the different

things they have done. We are going to begin to use this to help

us write a sentence for our weekly news so it would be lovely if

you could continue sharing photos on Tapestry for this term as

well.

In our phonics sessions this term, we will continue to focus on the

digraphs e.g. ee, igh ai etc. We are also looking at both tricky and

high frequency words, I will start to add the words to the

children’s sound boxes so they can practise reading them at home.

We are looking forward to World Book Day and can’t wait to make

our scarecrow!

Thank you for reading our newsletter. If you have any concerns

or questions please get in touch. Miss Morgan



SuperherosEnglish
We are continuing to practise our
letter sounds and we are working
through the digraphs e.g. ee, ai,
igh etc.

We are beginning to write simple
sentences and will practise
thinking of a sentence, saying it
out loud then writing it down.

We will be continuing to practise
our handwriting to ensure we are
forming our letters correctly and
neatly.

Maths
Our focus this term will be 
on using and applying skills 
including adding and taking 
away numbers We will be 

exploring numbers up to 10 
and beyond. We will count 

forwards and backwards to 
10 starting at different 

numbers. We will begin to 
remember number facts 

for numbers up to 10

Understanding the world
We will talk about how we have 

changed since we were babies. We will 
find out about the different ways we 

can keep healthy. 
We will look at people who help us and 
find out more about the jobs they do.

Alongside this topic, we will also be 
looking for signs of Spring including  

some of the changes that happen 
during this season.

Physical
During our PE lessons, we will
use the apparatus to explore
moving in different ways
including rolling, balancing and
jumping.
During our football lessons, we
will develop our ball skills
including kicking, passing and
aiming the ball to hit a target.

Creative
Make superhero 
costumes: masks, capes 
etc.
Draw or paint ourselves 
as superheroes.
Investigate colour 
mixing and explain how 
to make the colours we 
need for our paintings.

PSED
Scarf: Rights and 
Responsibilities

We will find out how we can 
care for our home, school and 
special people.
We will look at the different 
ways in which we can help take 
care of the environment, e.g. 
recycling.


